
Hinsdale/Tinkerbell
s t o r m  d r a i n a g e  i m p r o v e m e n t  p r o j e c t

your storm water fees at work

Dear Resident:

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 
and Armstrong Glen have begun the design 
phase of the Hinsdale/Tinkerbell Storm Drainage 
Improvement Project.  Armstrong Glen has been 
given notice to proceed with designing the 
preliminary construction documents.  The goals 
are to improve storm drainage infrastructure, 
reduce street and structure flooding, and reduce 
erosion.

The areas identified as needing improvements 
were presented at the December 5th, 2013 
public meeting and can be viewed on the project 
website.  Some of the improvements include: 

•	 replacing existing storm drainage pipes that 
are too small and/or in poor condition, 

•	 increasing the number and size of inlets, 
•	 replacing four major culverts, and 
•	 stabilizing some sections of stream.

For more information, visit our website:  
stormwater.charmeck.org.  Click on the Storm 
Water Projects drop down menu in the green bar, 
then Active Projects and Hinsdale/Tinkerbell.

If you have any questions about this project, 
please contact the Project Manager, Greg Cole at 
704-336-4824 or email gcole@charlottenc.gov.
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Charlotte, North Carolina  28202Water Pollution...

Be part of the 

The Water Watchers app makes 
it easier than ever for citizens 
to report pollution on the go

solution!

For more information visit 
StormWater.CharMeck.org

D o w n l o a d

i t  t o d a y !


